Notice to Bidders

Notice is hereby given that bids will be accepted by the Town of Aguilar for upgrading the Main Street
light poles, located in Aguilar, CO 81020. The work is to include removing the existing 400-watt lamps and
ballasts from the 24 light poles and rewiring them with new 400 LED lamps and new photocells. This bid
should include furnishing the necessary materials and labor to upgrade the light poles. Bids can be mailed
to Aguilar Town Hall, P.O. Box 538, Aguilar, CO 81020 or emailed to aguilarassist@gmail.com. Bids
accepted through June 6, 2025 at 4 pm.




